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7/1/2021 Martinrea 
Fabco 

Springfield Robertson Expansion 97 30000 Automotive parts manufacturer, 
Martinrea, announced the expansion of 
its Robertson County operations. The 
expansion will include a $40 million 
investment and 97 new jobs in 
Springfield. Through the expansion, 
Martinrea will upgrade its large presses, 
add additional robots and 
welding cells, and add 30,000 square feet 
to its existing facility at 1 Fabco Dr. in 
Springfield.Martinrea is a diversified and 
global automotive supplier engaged in 
the design, development and 
manufacturing of highly engineered, 
value-added Lightweight Structures and 
Propulsion Systems. It currently operates 
in 57 locations in Canada, the United 
States, Mexico, Brazil, Germany, Slovakia, 
Spain, China, South Africa and Japan. 

Advanced 
Manufacturing 

7/7/2021 Smart 
Pension 

Nashville Davidson Recruitment 128 13203 London-based retirement fintech 
company Smart has chosen Nashville for 
its US Headquarters. The project will 
create nearly 130 new jobs and a $2.2 
million investment. Founded in 2014, 
Smart has more than 70,000 retirement 
plans on its platform throughout the UK, 
Ireland, Dubai and Australia. Smart's 
location in Cummins Station will support 
its new 
venture into the U.S. retirement services 
industry. 

Corporate 
Operations 



7/20/2021 Chewy Mount Juliet Wilson Recruitment 1200 
 

Chewy, Inc officials announced that the 
company will establish a new regional e-
commerce fulfillment center in Wilson 
County, creating 1,200 new jobs. Chewy, 
Inc., a trusted destination for pet parents 
and partners, will have its new facility 
located at Couchville Pike and Maddox 
Road in Mt. Juliet, which is projected to 
open in fall 2022. Chewy is a leading 
innovator in pet e-commerce, offering 
pet parents a broad selection of more 
than 2,000 of the best and most trusted 
brands, including pet products, supplies 
and prescriptions.   

Supply Chain 
Management 

7/21/2021 Vi-Jon Smyrna Rutherford Expansion 64 
 

Vi-Jon officials announced that the 
company will expand its operations in 
Smyrna, investing $45 million and 
creating 64 new jobs in Rutherford 
County. Vi-Jon will expand its operations 
at 1 Swan Dr. in Smyrna, where the 
company currently employs more than 
600 people. Vi-Jon produces personal 
care products including mouthwash, 
soap, hand sanitizer, first aid, baby care 
and hair care. In addition, Vi-Jon markets 
and manufactures the second largest 
national brand of hand sanitizer under 
the Germ-X label. 

Advanced 
Manufacturing 

7/26/2021 Integrated 
Biometric 
Technology 

Franklin Williamson Recruitment 142 
 

Integrated Biometric Technology (IBT) 
officials announced that the company will 
establish new operations and locate its 
corporate headquarters in Franklin. IBT, 
which specializes in biometric 
technologies for identity authentication, 

Corporate 
Operations 



identity management and criminal history 
background checks through the FBI, will 
create 142 new jobs and invest $2.3 
million in Williamson County. 

7/29/2021 Kaiser 
Aluminum 

Franklin Williamson Recruitment 80 
 

Kaiser Aluminum officials announced that 
the company will relocate its corporate 
headquarters from Foothill Ranch, 
California to Franklin. As part of the 
relocation, the company will invest 
approximately $3 million and create 80 
jobs at its new office space located at 
1550 W. McEwen Dr. Kaiser is a $1.8 
billion, publicly traded corporation and is 
a leading producer of semi-fabricated 
specialty aluminum products, serving 
customers worldwide.  

Corporate 
Operations 

8/4/2021 Oldcastle Clarksville Montgomery Expansion 45 
 

Oldcastle APG leaders announced that 
the company will expand operations in 
Clarksville, creating 45 new jobs. As part 
of the expansion, Oldcastle APG will 
invest $10.2 million to retrofit and 
expand its existing facilities to increase 
production of concrete paver products, 
which are used in applications such as 
home renovations, commercial projects 
and roadways. With more than 180 
locations across the U.S., including 36 in 
Tennessee, Oldcastle APG is North 
America’s leading manufacturer of 
concrete building and hardscape 
products. 

Advanced 
Manufacturing 

8/18/2021 Amazon Clarksville Montgomery Expansion 500 1000000 Amazon officials announced that the 
company will establish a new, state-of-
the-art fulfillment center in Clarksville. 

Supply Chain 
Management 



Amazon will create 500 full-time jobs 
with comprehensive benefits at the new 
one-million-square-foot facility, where 
employees will pick, pack and ship larger 
customer items. The facility, which will 
house innovative Amazon technologies 
and energy efficient, zero-emission 
power industrialized truck (PIT) 
equipment, is expected to launch in 2022. 

9/3/2021 Amazon Nashville Davidson Expansion 70 39000 The first Amazon Air cargo aircraft has 
arrived at Nashville International Airport® 
(BNA), beginning daily flights to the 
airport and adding to the company’s 
presence in the region. Amazon Air will 
use over 39,000 square feet of space at 
BNA. Amazon Air's Nashville gateway will 
include an onsite area to sort packages 
bound for their next destination and will 
be managed by an Amazon logistics 
partner, LGSTX Cargo Services. The site is 
expected to support more than 70 jobs.  

Supply Chain 
Management 

9/7/2021 Thermo 
Fisher 

Lebanon Wilson Recruitment 1400 
 

Thermo Fisher Scientific officials 
announced that the Waltham, Mass.-
based life sciences company will establish 
a new manufacturing facility in Wilson 
County, creating 1,400 new jobs. Thermo 
Fisher has committed more than $100 
million to build a new technology 
assembly facility that will manufacture 
single-use bioprocess containers used to 
produce biologics and vaccines. Thermo 
Fisher is the world leader in serving 
science with annual revenue exceeding 
$30 billion. The company serves global 

Advanced 
Manufacturing 



customers in the pharmaceutical and 
biotech sectors, as well as in hospitals 
and clinical diagnostic labs, universities, 
research institutions and government 
agencies. 

9/8/2021 Shinhung 
Global 

Clarksville Montgomery Expansion 83 
 

Shinhung Global officials announced that 
the South Korean-based logistics 
company will invest $10 million to 
expand its operations by building a new 
distribution facility in Clarksville. The 
project will create 83 new jobs in 
Montgomery County. As a major supplier 
for LG Electronics USA, the expansion will 
put the newest portion of the company in 
close proximity to LG’s appliance 
manufacturing facility. 

Supply Chain 
Management 

9/22/2021 Florim USA Clarksville Montgomery Expansion 33 
 

Global leader in the ceramics industry, 
Florim USA, announced that the porcelain 
floor and wall tile manufacturer will 
expand operations at its facility in 
Clarksville. Florim USA will invest roughly 
$35 million and create more than 30 new 
jobs to expand and increase all 
operations. The expansion will include 
construction of a new administration 
building and showroom, and the addition 
of technologically advanced 
manufacturing machinery. Florim USA is 
the American subsidiary of Florim Group, 
based in Italy.  

Advanced 
Manufacturing 

10/7/2021 Firestone 
Building 
Products 

Nashville Davidson Expansion 28 
 

Headquarter in Nashville with operations 
worldwide, Firestone Building Products 
announced the expansion of its Nashville 
operation. The project represents 28 new 

Advanced 
Manufacturing 



jobs and a $13 million investment in 
Davidson County. Firestone Building 
Products is a leading manufacturer and 
supplier of roofing and building envelope 
solutions. 

10/7/2021 Lafarge 
Holcim/ 
Firestone 

Nashville Davidson Existing 
Business 

28 
 

Headquartered in Nashville with 
operations worldwide, Firestone Building 
Products was recently acquired by Holcim 
Participations (US) Inc., a global leader in 
sustainable building solutions. The 
company decided to maintain 
headquarters operations in Nashville and 
retain more than 200 employees in 
addition to the expansion. Firestone 
Building Products is a leading 
manufacturer and supplier of roofing and 
building envelope solutions. By taking the 
entire building envelope into 
consideration, Firestone Building 
Products manufactures and meets 
project needs for roofing, wall and lining 
solutions.  

Corporate 
Operations 

10/27/2021 Faurecia Spring Hill Maury Expansion 171 100000 Faurecia officials announced that the 
automotive components manufacturer 
will expand its operations in Maury 
County, creating 171 new jobs. Located at 
3555 Cleburne Road, Faurecia will invest 
$18 million to expand its existing facility 
by nearly 100,000 square feet. Founded 
in 1997, Faurecia is a top ten global 
automotive supplier with 266 industrial 
sites and approximately 39 R&D centers 
in 35 countries worldwide. The Spring Hill 
expansion will support Faurecia’s position 

Advanced 
Manufacturing 



as one of the world’s leading suppliers of 
seat systems, full interior systems, 
electronics, and display technologies, and 
ultra-low and zero emission solutions.  

11/17/2021 Capgemini Nashville Davidson Recruitment 500 
 

Capgemini officials announced that the 
global IT consulting firm will invest $20.1 
million to establish operations in 
Nashville. Headquartered in France and 
located in 50 countries, Capgemini will 
create a minimum of 500 new jobs, with 
projected growth of up to 1,000, as the 
company launches its first Tennessee 
delivery center at Broadwest in Nashville. 

Corporate 
Operations 

 


